
Dear customer, if you are having Maestro Debit Card please get it replaced free of 
cost with a new EMV chip based debit card from any PNB branch. 
 
All Maestro cards issued by PNB will be blocked / hotlisted on 31-07-2017 for 
security based reasons. We regret for any inconvenience due to the same.  

 


